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Addendum #1 
To 
Request for Proposals for Transit Bus Advertising 
The following addendum is considered part of Marin Transit’s Request for Proposal for Transit Bus 
Advertising (RFP). This addendum includes answers to questions submitted to Marin Transit in writing. 

The RFP, together with this Addendum #1, constitutes the entire understanding between each of the 
participating proposers and Marin Transit. The changes to the RFP as set forth herein, shall be 
incorporated into your proposal where required. Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum as 
instructed in the RFP. 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

Date: March 21, 2017 
Proposals Due: March 31, 2017 

1. Can companies from outside the USA respond to this RFP (like India or Canada)?   
Yes companies from outside the USA can respond to this RFP, however, they would need to fully 
explain in their proposal how they will manage the work such that the service provided would be 
equivalent to service provided by a firm within the United States. 

2. Would companies from outside the USA need to come to Marin Transit for meetings? 
It is likely that representatives of the firm would need to come on site for meetings or inspections. 

3. Can the tasks related to the RFP be performed outside the USA? 
Some sales tasks could potentially be performed outside the USA but the vendor will need to come on 
site to install the advertising. 

4. Can the proposal be submitted via email? 
The RFP requests three hard copies and an electronic copy.  The electronic copy may be submitted via 
email to bduffy@marintransit.org. 

5. Is it possible to provide pictures of the vehicles where the advertising will be posted? 
Pictures of the vehicles will be posted on the Marin Transit website along with this addendum. 
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